
FREQUENTLY ASKED QUESTIONS

You can expect a fun night connecting with classmates and reminiscing on your high school experience! You may
tour the building on your own with a self-guided tour map or with a student tour guide. Class photos will be taken
at scheduled times in the cafeteria and gym. 

What can I expect at Reunion?

A list of scheduled class photos times can be found on the AHS Reunion webpage. There will also be
announcements for class photos over the speakers in the gym, cafeteria, and intercoms. We ask alums to arrive at
least 15 minutes before their class photo, so they don’t miss it.

How will I know when my class photo is?

Yes, we will have heavy appetizers as well as soft drinks, beer, wine, and hard seltzers.

Will you have food and drinks?

You will see people wearing a variety of things including a sundress, jumpsuit, skirt, or jeans.

What should I wear?

Yes, we ask alums to register ahead fo time so we can have an accurate number for food, drinks, and rentals.
Alums are asked to register and pay the $30 registration fee ahead of the July 30 Early Bird Deadline so we can
submit our orders on time. You may register after the early bird deadline or pay at the door, but it is encouraged
to register ahead of time to streamline the registration process and make sure we order enough food and drinks.
Those who register after July 30, will pay $40 to help cover the cost of extra needs.

Do I have to register ahead of time?

It’s possible we don’t have an updated email for you. Update your email on the AHS Reunion webpage. If you
use gmail, our emails will sometimes go to the “Promotions” mailbox, otherwise, you may have unsubscribed from
our emails. To resubscribe, please email Abby Martin. 

Why am I or one of my classmates not getting AHS emails? 

There are designated handicapped parking spots in front of the Marshall Family Atrium and three elevators for
touring accessibility.

Is Assumption handicap accessible?

There will be signage designating a reserved table or area for each class in the cafeteria for the reception and in
the gym for the open house.

Will there be reserved seating?

Assumption’s Reunion Celebration is for alumnae only as our space is unable to accommodate a larger group.
Classes may choose to include significant others in their individual events, however.

Can I bring my significant other?


